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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Krystal B  

Address 
Cypress drive 
Cobb Island, Md 20625 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am one for wearing a mask. But I don’t agree with it being a law and having a fine. This will cause more stress on police. Having to 
write tickets than to worry about “true “ criminal issues. We already have few officers on patrol . Now have them worry about 
issuing tickets than speeding, asult or whatever it may be.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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